
Notice Regarding RFP MED-25-003, Member Management, Consumer 
Assistance, and Eligibility Help Desk Services for Iowa Medicaid and 

Healthy and Well Kids in Iowa (Hawki) 

 

September 10, 2024 

 

To all interested parties: 

The Iowa Department of Health and Human Services (the Agency) is providing this notice to 
inform Bidders that the due date for Bidders to submit Round 2 Questions is changing.  Any 
questions that Bidders wish to submit for Round 2 Q&A should be sent to RFPMED-25-
003@dhs.state.ia.us no later than 3:00 PM on Wednesday, September 18, 2024.  The 
remainder of the RFP Timeline stands as stated in the posted RFP. 

 

Kind regards,  
Traci McCaughey 
Issuing Officer 


